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  MEMO 

 

To: All Trade Partners            Date: 6TH January 2021 

From: Royal Brunei Airlines  

RE:  Flights Schedule from Brunei – London Heathrow– Brunei (February 2021 – March 2021) 

 
We are pleased to announce the reinstatement of the below flights departing from/to Brunei to London Heathrow 

(Terminal 2) from February 2021 through to March 2021.   

The flights and fares are available in all GDS and full details of the schedule are also available on our website:  

www.flyRB.com. 

February 2021 

 

 

March 2021 

 

 

Please note that it is our guests responsibility to ensure that the meet the entry requirements (approvals & 

documentation) into both the United Kingdom and Brunei. Without the correct documentation, RB will refuse 

boarding.  

We have attached a summary of entry requirements into Brunei (only as a reference point); however please note that 

entry requirements for every country keep changing from time to time.  It is the sole responsibility for guests to check 

with relevant government agencies before purchasing a ticket. 

Please note that Royal Brunei will temporarily operate from London Heathrow 2 and some airport services may not 

be available. Below is a summary including the minimum connecting time for transit guests; 

http://www.flyrb.com/


 


